
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jennifer.Dixton@usdoj.gov [mailto:Jennifer.Dixton@usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 11:17 PM 
To: AB93Comments; AB94Comments 
Cc: Robert.Potter2@usdoj.gov; Frances.Marshall@usdoj.gov 
Subject: Comments of the Antitrust Division, U.S. Dep't of Justice 
Attached 
 
 
Please find attached Comments of the Antitrust Division, United States 
Department of Justice on Changes to Practice for Continuing Applications, 
Requests for Continued Examination Practice, and Applications Containing 
Patentably Indistinct Claims, 71 Fed. Reg. 48 (Jan. 3, 2006); and Changes to 
Practice for the Examination of Claims in Patent Applications, 71 Fed. Reg. 61 
(Jan. 3, 2006).  A hard copy will follow via Federal Express.   
 
Jennifer M. Dixton 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Antitrust Division, Legal Policy Section 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Room 3233 
Washington, DC 20530 
tele. (202) 514-1148 
fax  (202) 514-9082 






















